

Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group CBD BUG GPO Box 2104, Brisbane 4001 0423 974 825

convenors@cbdbug.org.au www.cbdbug.org.au

The Honourable Rachel Nolan MP Minister for Transport GPO Box 2644 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Minister

I am writing to request that the Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group (CBD BUG) is provided with a copy of the report commissioned by your department detailing the review performed by the Centre for Accident Research and Road Safety – Queensland (CARRS-Q) of current national and international evidence on bicycle helmet use.

The CBD BUG understands this report was completed in late 2010 and has direct implications for the Brisbane City Council's Citycycle public bike hire scheme, which the CBD BUG strongly supports because of its positive spin-offs for all Brisbane cyclists.

I look forward to receiving a copy of this report in the near future. Please do not hesitate to contact me on 0423 974 825 if the need arises to directly discuss this request.

Yours faithfully

Paul French Co-convenor

Brisbane CDB BUG

4 February 2011